
 

 

 

COMMISSION’S SEATTLE HEARING POSTPONED 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE Contacts: Kathy Michels (202) 624-1409 
October 7, 2004 kmichels@uscc.gov
 Web site: www.uscc.gov

Notice of Postponement 

The Commission’s October 14th hearing in Seattle, Washington to examine “The 
Impact of U.S-China Trade and Investment on Pacific Northwest Industries” has 
been postponed until early 2005.  The Commission will announce the new date 
and venue in the near future. 

What:  Public Hearing on “The Impact of U.S.-China Trade and Investment on 
Pacific Northwest Industries” 

 
Where:  Seattle, Washington 
 
When:  Postponed until early 2005 
 
 
 

 
If you are interested in receiving regular updates about the Commission's activities via fax or email, 
or would like to update your contact information or unsubscribe to our updates, please email your 
contact information to us at contact@uscc.gov.  We will promptly add, update or delete your contact 
information. 
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